
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

  

Queensbridge 
Primary News 

Ready, Respectful and Safe 

December  
 2024 

     Happy Christmas! Happy Holidays and a Happy New Year! 
What a busy and joyful end of the term it has been. Thank you to 
all of our staff for keeping the Christmas spirits high and doing 
an amazing job this term. You all deserve a very restful break. 
Thank you to all of our families for your ongoing support. When 
we work together in partnership, it has the most positive impact 
on your child’s education.  
We hope you have joined us in one of our many events this term 
including a wonderful EYFS Nativity, Winter Concerts, Choir 
Performances, Christmas Trees, parent workshops and  Winter 
Fair to name a few. Our school is a special community and we 
want everyone to feel part of that.  
Always let us know if you need anything. Christmas is a joyful 
time but it can also a difficult time of year for many.  
We wish you a safe and happy break.  

 

 

 

Incredible Year 1 Reading Workshops 
with Parents 

Thank you to all of the parents who have joined our 
reading workshops. We hope you found it useful. There 

was some wonderful feedback:  

 

 

Notable School Dates 

December 

Mon 16th  Y5 and Y6 Concert 2pm 

Tues 17th  Pantomime KS1 SHOW 1pm / 2.15pm KS2 
Senior Choir to sing at St Peter’s Church- 
meet at school at 6pm. 

Wed 18th  Nursery and Reception to Rio Cinema 10-
12pm 

Thurs 19th  School finishes at 1:30pm 

Winter Holiday Fri 20th Dec – start back on Mon 6th January 

January 

Wed 8th  Science Dome in school  

Thurs 16th SEND Parents Coffee Morning 9-10:30 

Tues 21st  Y5 Magpies Class Assembly 

Thurs 23rd  Y4 Mini Madrid at UBS 

Tues 28th  Y4 Barn Owls Class Assembly 

 

Chess Success! 
Year 4 children had a fantastic trip to the Emirates stadium 

for the London Chess Classic 2024. It was a very exciting 

day as we got to see the pitch and meet a few 

Grandmasters. We had some lessons and played with 

them!  

The whole group was amazing and showed QB values 

during the trip. Hopefully we will have more keen chess 

players after this tournament and we will continue to 

represent QB going forward. 

 

 

Senior Choir Sing 
Carols at George 
Padmore House 

 
 
 

 

Thank you to Anthonia 
and her team for all 
their hard work this 

year and cooking our  
delicious Christmas 

Lunch! 

 
 
 

 

Wonderful Xmas 
Concerts! 

 
 
 

 

PTA Selling 
Christmas Trees 

 
 
 

 


